
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

 

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) is accepting public comments on the Rules 

Pertaining to Arkansas State Board of Examiners of Alcoholism and Drug Abuse Counselors Act 

(Act 137 and 457) from January 5, 2024 to February 4, 2024. The comment period is provided to 

allow interested parties and the public to provide any comments. The proposed rule revision with 

a summary of changes can be viewed online at https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/proposed-

amendment-to-existing-rules or you may request a copy from our office at 1-501-671-1611. 

 

Comments on the proposed changes can also be mailed to Arkansas Department of Health, 

Comments/Slot 10, 4815 West Markham, Little Rock Arkansas, 72205, or emailed to 

Jacob.R.Smith@Arkansas.Gov.  
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